
 

Good morning everyone. 

 

How lovely to see the sunshine again! 

  

This week would usually have been the week when we celebrate our Harvest Festival and 

we would be joined by someone from Holy Rood Church who would lead the festival for 

us.  Although they cannot be here in person this year they have made a beautiful 'virtual' 

assembly which we will be showing the children this week.  The church will also be 

holding their own Virtual Harvest festival this Sunday 11th October.  If you visit their 

website you will find all the information about how to access this event.  You can find 

this at: croftonparish.org.uk.  

  

As the children will be watching the school Harvest Festival assembly this week, we 

would like to invite you to bring in your usual Harvest donations for the Fareham and 

Gosport Food Bank.  We will collect these in school and then pass them on at the end of 

the week.  I am sure you are all aware that the Food Bank is desperate for donations at 

the moment, particularly toiletries, dried and tinned goods, especially tinned meat 

products. 

  

With best wishes 

 

Jacky 
 


